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Sheila Moormann

My name is Sheila Moormann. When I was 17 I had ovarian cancer...I
will be 58 in September. A huge tumour grew quickly on my left ovary.
The doctors removed the tumour and the ovary and after it being tested
found cancer. Within weeks, I was back in the hospital for a complete
hysterectomy. Keep in mind that this was a long time ago..chemo was
just being tried,so not an option. Radiation was ruled out as an
option and so surgery was my only recourse. To put it in the words of
my attending doctor..you have two choices..surgery and a good shot at
life or leave it and raise the possibility of an early death. I was 17
and very,very afraid..I chose the surgery. Being thrust into early
menopause was hideous. The whole experience affected every facet of my
life and the decisions that I made. I put it into the very dark
recesses of mind..until, Relay for Life in my home town. I saw my name
as a survivor on a luminary and I cried all of the tears that I could
not when I was younger. YES,I AM A SURVIVOR! and have been cancer free
for all of these years. I am on the Board of Directors of Ovarian
Cancer Awareness and Treatment in Saskatchewan,because of my
friendship with another survivor,Darlene Gray. Recently; I was asked
to start a cancer support group in my community and did so. For all
cancers. I have in the past and will again start Teal Panty Parties in
my community. I have had tremendous support from the local newspaper
and early this spring was nominated for Citizen of the Year,an honour
which I cannot describe..both humbling and motivating that people are
listening and thirsting for knowledge.



TEAL PANTY PARTY

Congratulations Sheila....your courage and strength give hope a whole 
new meaning!
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